
EAA 206 Minutes of August 19, 2021 meeting 

Stewart Copeland, acting for President Tom McMahon, opened the meeting at 7:03 PM at the Yakima 

Airpark. 

Seven club members were present as well as a guest, Silas St. Hilaire. 

Minutes of the June meeting have been posted on the EAA 206 website.  No motion was made to 

approve the minutes due to low numbers of members present.  The treasurer, Phil Cianciolo, reported 

on the balance of the club’s account. 

No old business was brought up.   

New business concerned nominating members for club officer positions over the next two months.  

Voting on officers takes place at the November club meeting.  Tom McMahon asked that it be 

mentioned that without members being willing to step up and lead the club, the club will need to close. 

For the program, Phil Cianciolo and CJ St. Hilaire reported on their experiences at AirVenture 2021 at 

Oshkosh. 


